
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

21st March 2022 
 
Re: Year 10 Food Technology Students 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have an opportunity for our Year 10 Food Technology students to visit the Manor House on Cottingham Road 
for a tour and then lunch on Wednesday 23rd and 30th March.   
 
The students will visit in two groups of ten students along with Mrs Firmin.  They will depart from school at 
11.45am and walk to the Manor House, which is next to the school.  The students will have a tour of the facilities 
and the opportunity to have lunch with staff at the Manor House.  We will return to school at approximately 
2.30pm. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this visit, please contact Mrs Firmin at jfirmin@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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